- Bob L. and John L. to discuss how to handle consumer orders and repairs.
 Should a separate part number be developed for the new checked parts?
- Danny discussed the international Model 7400 replacement for each program.
 200 have been shipped and 50 each month are scheduled. Danny wanted to know if we can send more. Steve advised that the 50 a month number came from the international communities.
- Danny to follow-up on having more sent out.

Notes:

- Next meeting will be held on February 9th, 11:00 am Noon. If you cannot attend the meeting, please let me know as far in advance as possible.
- We will follow up next meeting on: Gallery target and testing spreadsheet (Steve P), trigger pull (Bob L.), Model 700 fails to extract (Joe P), number of 870 ejectors sold (Ken), fails to feed on 870's (Bob O), increasing the number of replacement 7400 fore-ends shipped (Danny).

Confidential Page 3 6/12/2006